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Tariff update 
 
On Monday, February 3, 2025, President Trump agreed to a 30-day pause on Mexico and Canada tariffs as the 
countries continue to negotiate. Additionally, a 10% tariff on Chinese products took effect at midnight, February 4. 
 
We are in close communication with the Healthcare Distribution Alliance (HDA) and are aligned with their press 
statement and policy position about the tariffs imposed on Canada, Mexico and China.   
 
Cardinal Health is closely analyzing the situation and will continue to work with our suppliers and manufacturers. 
Our Government Relations team continues to be deeply engaged with our trade associations to advocate on behalf 
of our industry and customers and share our concerns about these policies with the Administration.  
 
Cardinal Health routinely monitors purchasing patterns that could worsen existing drug shortages or hinder 
patients' access to essential medications, as part of our standard operating procedure. To safeguard the supply 
chain and patient access, we may implement fair share allocation. 
 
We will provide more information as we learn what will be implemented and what is accurate to share. We are 
committed to getting you the right product, at the right place and time, and we will continue to advocate on your 
behalf to minimize impacts to our healthcare supply chain. 

https://hda.org/newsroom/2025/hda-statement-on-proposed-tariffs-of-pharmaceutical-products/
https://hda.org/newsroom/2025/hda-statement-on-proposed-tariffs-of-pharmaceutical-products/
https://www.hda.org/getmedia/830970cf-1aa8-4043-a286-477031416c50/HDA-Position-on-Tariffs.pdf

